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From: H.Taji Sharif <playingtheparts@go.com>
Sent: Monday, March 22, 2010 4:40 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Hello, my name is Hasan T. Sharif. I'am a forex trader with alpari. I think that you should keep things
the way they are. In this economical time were

currently in, this would devastate the average trader. The beginner and average trader would not be able
to develop and strengthen their own trading style. Myself and many other beginners, and average traders
would not be able to gage our own risk, based on this potential change. I hope you keep the 100:1
leverage because the average investor won't have a chance.

Sincerely,
Hasan T. Sharif



